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PARENT COMMUNICATION GUIDELINES   

We value open and respectful parent/carer communication, to 

support your child’s learning and engagement. Today, the 

department has released the Communicating with your child’s 

school , guidelines are now available to help parents/carers 

understand the types of information they can expect to receive 

from state schools and appropriate contact channels. Find out 

more about these guidelines in Queensland state schools: 

https://education.qld.gov.au/parents-and-carers/positive-school-

culture 

 PREP VISION SCREENING  

Good vision is important for a child’s educational, physical and 

social development. A Registered Queensland Health Nurse will 

be visiting our school Friday 30th May to commence free vision 

screening for Prep children. If you wish to have your child 

participate in this vision screening program, please complete the 

online consent form distributed via email.  You will be advised in 

writing of the outcome of your child’s screening. 

CELEBRATING OUR MARYVALE MUMS  

Maryvale State School community recognises the important role 

families play in the development of our students. Special 

occasions like Mother’s Day are always cause for great 

celebration as we take the opportunity to thank our mums for all 

they do and the special place they have in our hearts. On Friday 

afternoon, some of our mums and local communities attended our 

Mother’s Day afternoon tea. 

 NEW PROCESS FOR SHARING INFORMATION WITH 

EXTERNAL SPECIALISTS 

 At Maryvale we understand the value external providers can 

bring in supporting student learning and wellbeing. To ensure a 

consistent and secure process when sharing school information 

with specialists, we have introduced a new External Specialist 

Request Form. If you would like the school to provide information 

to your child’s therapist, medical professional, or other external 

specialist, please complete the attached form and return it to the 

office or email it to the Principal at admin@maryvale.eq.edu.au. 

This form helps us ensure that all requests are managed 

respectfully, in line with departmental privacy requirements. Once 

submitted, you will be contacted to complete a third-party 

consent form before any information is shared. We appreciate 

your support in allowing us to work in partnership to support your 

child.       
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Jo Wernecke 

Business Manager/Admin  
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Email: 
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www.maryvaless.eq.edu.au 

  

Late arrivals and early  

departures must be signed in 

and out at the  

classroom. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

  

Prep Vision Screening 
Friday 30th May 

Warm Food Wednesday’s 

  

2025 IMPROVEMENT AGENDA  

This year our focus will be  

1.Version 9 of the Curriculum – 

with a strong focus on Reading, 

Writing and Numeracy. 

2. Student Wellbeing and 

Engagement – building strong 

transitions before and beyond 

Prep-6 with supportive, inclusive  

practices. 

 Acknowledgement of Country 

We respect and honour Aboriginal 

and Torres Strait Islander Elders 

past, present and future.  

We acknowledge the stories,  

traditions and living cultures of  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait  

Islander peoples on this land and 

commit to building a brighter  

future together. 
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Supporting your child’s wellbeing and learning 

When children have a strong sense of wellbeing, they 

experience greater success in learning. 

Our school is strongly committed to enhancing the 

wellbeing of our students which is why we have a range of 

activities and supports across our school that help 

students feel and function the best they can. 

This is part of a Queensland-wide recognition of the 

importance of wellbeing and is supported by a series of 

webisodes delivered by respected psychologist Dr Michael 

Carr-Gregg. The short video presentations are available at: 

http://deta.qld.gov.au/initiatives/learningandwellbeing/res

ources.html  

Our School’s Student Learning and Well Being Framework 

will be uploaded to our school website in the coming days. 

  

*Consent Form: If your child receives a yellow page, it is a permission slip. 

This page will need to be signed by the parent or caregiver and returned to the school.  If it is not 

returned your child may miss out on participating in either an event or a learning activity. 

http://deta.qld.gov.au/initiatives/learningandwellbeing/resources.html
http://deta.qld.gov.au/initiatives/learningandwellbeing/resources.html


  

 

  

TERM DATES: 

  

First Day Term 2:  

Tuesday 22nd April  

  

  

Thursday 15th May School Review 

  

Prep Vision Screening 

Friday 30th May 

  

Friday 30th May SLP Visit 

  

Last Day of Term 2:  

Friday 27th June 

  

 MARYVALE STATE SCHOOL 

Maryvale State School                                                       
81 Taylor Street Maryvale 

Phone: 4666 1190        

Mobile: 0475 832 540         

Email: 

principal@maryvaless.eq.edu.au 

  

  

School Newsletter (on even weeks)  

This is where we will place all our important updates and share 

learning and school priorities. We will also include important dates 

and key events in our newsletter. The newsletter is also posted on 

our website every fortnight and emailed to each family using the 

email address 

 

Please see the flyer above for information 

regarding the Under 8’s Day to be held at 

Wheatvale. 

Parents can choose to take their child along to the 

Under 8’s day if they wish to do so. 

Our school will run a normal school day  



  



 

 


